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Correspondence between the applicant and staff regarding the window project at the Miller-Searight 
House. 

 

On Nov 11, 2020, at 8:01 PM, Sadowsky, Steve <Steve.Sadowsky@austintexas.gov> wrote: 

  
Thanks, Vince.  I am going to keep it on the agenda as a postponement just in case, and I would like a cut 
sheet and revised window schedule to approve.  Thanks for all your help with this.  I know this was not 
as easy as we expected! 
  
Steve Sadowsky 
Historic Preservation Officer 
City of Austin, Texas 
974-6454 
  
From: Vincent Hauser  
Sent: Tuesday, November 10, 2020 1:59 PM 
To: Sadowsky, Steve <Steve.Sadowsky@austintexas.gov> 
Cc: Gaudette, Angela <Angela.Gaudette@austintexas.gov> 
Subject: Re: Any news on the window replacement project? 
  

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***  
Steve,  
I spoke with the Owner today and they are going to replace the windows (sash and jambs, exg trim to 
remain) with wood to match per my previous email. I have requested that they retain at least one 
window for each type on site as a record, etc. Avalon will be the fabricator. Type A and Type B windows 
to be new Andersen, I do not have a cut sheet yet. 
  
Please let me know what I need to do for you by way of documentation, such as revising the window 
schedule. 
  
Regards, 
Vince 
  
Vincent P. Hauser, Architect 
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